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Reception Class Weekly Newsletter — 1 1t March 2016

What a great week!
_ It was a real joy to be able to share the lovely
* news that Baby Rogers had been born with the
children at Ford Green Hall yesterday. The
spontaneous cheer was fantastic! 'm sure you
will be pleased to know that both Mum and baby are both doing well.
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Our first class visit on a coach was superb! The children were so independent and
listened so well to Chris and Emma, our guides. They enjoyed the activities and worked
hard all morning — with a gingerbread man snack half way through! We were very
proud to be with them!

In our Maths work, we have begun to take away. We have used the minus sign and
written some of our own number sentences. We worked very practically, putting cubes
into a small circle and taking them away. We reminded ourselves about writing our
numbers correctly, forming them by starting at the top — this is really improving.

Thank you for replenishing our cardboard tube/3D modeling basket. Please keep it
coming!

Tim Peake’s life on the International Space Station.

Please could we remind you;

e that we need to have the children’s musical instruments in school for our exciting
Barney Bear performance at the Victoria Hall on Wednesday 23 March! Don’t
forget to buy your tickets too!

e that parent’s evening times are in your child’s planner for next Thursday or the
following Monday.

Thank you to Jacob Challinor's Mum for being our mystery reader this week! We loved
listening to two super stories; ‘The Gruffalo’s Child’ and ‘The Snail and the Whale.’

Congratulations to last week’s stars of the week Aden and Keeley. Also congratulations
to Parry and Ericka-Jo who sat on the VIP table to eat their lunch last Friday.
Many thanks,

Mrs Ling, Mrs Newbould and Miss Kirkby
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2 Next week is science week. We will focus one of our activities on “Space,” thinking about 2
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